
Meeting Notice 

Submitted By Bruce Collett on Sunday, March 17, 2019 

Well I am sure you are all getting anxious for the season to start!? Judging by the emails I 

have received anyway…As some have noticed, our website has been non-functional. 

 This is because we are migrating to a new website and we are in the midst of completing 

that for rollout. 

 

 So, it is time to get things moving and hold our spring meeting 

This will be the only meeting prior to the final pickup meeting at end of April. 

 Please pay close attention as things have changed…Meeting date is April 1st at 7pm(this is 

NOT my annual April Fool’s joke – there will not be a retractable fence) 😊 

 The meeting will be at the RED CHEV club (upstairs)Located at 34 Elizabeth StThere is 

parking to the left of the building as well as parking directly across the road if needed. 

 At this meeting we will have a few things to discuss including schedules, dates, rule 

changes etc.-we also have to vote on the Opening tourney/weekend discussion.  

 We will also be addressing NEW teams and adding them to their respective divisions. 

 We will have League fee info and anything else that I haven’t listed here. 

 All payments will be due at the meeting at end of April before you receive schedules etc. 

 

 Any new teams MUST make initial payment on or before April 1st- This requires $100 New 

Team Fee and $200 (refundable) Performance Bond 

EMT payments will be made to gtcspl@yahoo.com   -password should be set as SLOPITCH 

 This email address is only to be used for payments or discussion of payments with Brandi. 

It will NOT be monitored throughout the season. 

Cheques can be made payable to GTCSPL. No post-dates please 

 

 AFTER the meeting, we will be opening up to Men’s and Coed for bat testing from 8:15pm-

9:30pm 

There will be another bat testing night April 29th but those will be the only 2 nights. This 

information will be shared with all players via the SPO communication but I suggest you tell 

your players. 

That’s all for now 

Thanks, Bruce 


